
From: Gordon Milton   
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 6:10 PM 
To: Planning   
Subject: Planning Request 19/02550/F 
 
 
Sirs, 
 
I wish to express my objection to the above application on the following grounds. 

1. Do we need this development in the Bicester or any other area. 
2. Do we have the infrastructure to support the increased traffic. 
3. Can we accept the increased air pollution and increased CO2. 
4. Can our protected species within the development area survive. 
5. Are we desperate for jobs within the area. 

I could go on and will if necessary in the future. 
 
Regards 
 
Gordon Milton 
10 EDEN WAY 
BICESTER 
OX26 2RP 
 


